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Brenda Backen

From: Sarah Baines [sbaines @mvlwb.com]
Sent:  Thursday, May 20, 2004 1:46 PM
To: Brenda Backen

Subject: FW: MV2001C0022

For the registry...

----- Original Message-----

From: Wilson,Anne [Yel] [mailto:Anne.Wilson@EC.GC.CA]
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2004 3:16 PM

To: Sarah

Cc: Pacholek,Paula [Yel]

Suhject: MV2001C0022

Hi Sarah,

I have reviewed the requested amendment, in which Canadian Zinc Corp. proposes to drill an additional 50-60
drill holes, in addition to the 50-60 drill holes already permitted. It was not clear if the original holes had ail been
drilled, or if some of these would be replaced by new locations. In any event, the proposed drilling remains within
the scope of the land use permit and can be addressed by the standard mitigation measures.

Anne Wilson

Water Pollution Specialist
Environmental Protection Branch
Yellowknife, NT

Ph. 867-669-4735

Fax 867-873-8185

5/20/2604



